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8th December 2022 
 
 
  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
  
On Thursday 15th December, children can wear non-uniform with their favourite 
winter jumper to school. Children can bring a donation of 50p which will go towards 
school fund.  
  

* Send your child/ children to school in non-uniform with their winter jumper on 
Thursday 15th December 2022. 

* Send a donation of 50p with your child. 
  

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs. S. Bennion 

Assistant Headteacher  
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